## ALABAMA-QUASSARTE TRIBAL TOWN GRAND REOPENING

On Monday, April 3, 2023, the Alabama-Quassarter Tribal town staff held a "Grand Re-opening" of the AQTT Nutrition program, which had been closed since October 2021. The tribe hopes to provide nutrition services to 80 tribal town citizens, as expanded services begin.

MCN National Council Representatives Nelson Harjo Sr. (Okmulgee District) and Sandra Golden (Okfuskee District) attended, to tour the beautiful facility and partake of a great meal prepared by the program staff. Congratulations to Alabama-Quassarte tribal town, in providing services to its citizens and meeting their nutritional needs.









